SEPTEMBER 2019 MONTH-END REPORT

Safety Committee:

The Safety Committee met at the South Russell Police Department on October 1%, 2019 at 8:00
a.m. Committee members Dennis Galicki, Cindy Nairn, and Chief Michael Rizzo were present.

The Safety Committee reviewed and discussed final proposal on the 2020 budget.

The committee was updated on the rental house GovDeals.com auction and will introduce a
resolution to discard the unsold items.

The cruiser bid opening was set for October 9 at noon for the new cruiser. Safety will propose
we accept the winning bid at the October 14" Council Meeting.

Discussion was held regarding a pending resignation of a part-time officer.

The meeting adjourned at 9:10 a.m.



